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The City of Santa Fe is in the early stages of the design for the reconstruction of Bishop’s 

Lodge Road between Paseo De Peralta and the city limits just north of the Pedregal Place 

intersection.  The purpose of this reconstruction is to address speeding, vehicular and pedestrian 

safety concerns, and any existing 

drainage issues.  This project is being 

designed by Wilson & Company – an 

engineering firm contracted by the City 

Public Works Department. 

The City of Santa Fe requires an Early 

Neighborhood Notification (ENN) 

meeting be conducted for the city capital 

improvement projects.  It is intended to 

provide opportunity for the community 

to review, comment, and provide 

feedback on the city’s capital 

infrastructure projects before plans 

become too firm to respond 

meaningfully to community’s concerns. 

Thursday, September 29, 2022     

                   5:30pm to 7:30pm

City of Santa Fe Convention 

Center at 201 W. Marcy Street in the 

O’Keefe, Milagro, Kearny rooms (rooms 

are combined to provide the appropriate 

area for public gathering). 

 

Members of the public are invited to attend this meeting in person.  If a person cannot 

attend the meeting the presentation materials will be made available on the City’s website: 



https://www.santafenm.gov/bishops_lodge_road_reconstruction_project 

 

Public comments are a crucial part of obtaining valuable 

information from the community. In order to capture all comments/inquiries, public comments 

can be delivered via the following:  

• During the meeting there will be a presentation by Wilson & Company that addresses 

public concerns and the current design status.  This will be followed by a period of public 

comment.  Attendees can, if they are so inclined, voice their comments during this time. 

• A comment form will be provided at the meeting.  This comment form will also be 

available on the City’s website listed above for those who cannot attend in person. 

• Via email to either doug.harned@NV5 or rsglorioso-moss@santafenm.gov. 

• Via QR code on your phone or other mobile device.  This QR code will be provided on the 

comment form. 

Attached please find the public meeting overview which contains a vicinity map of the project 

site.  The presentation materials for the meeting will be uploaded at least (3) days prior to the 

meeting at the City of Santa Fe’s Calendar of Events website 

(https://www.santafenm.gov/events).  If you have any questions or comments, please contact 

Romella Glorioso-Moss via email at rsgloioso-moss@santafenm.gov or by phone at (505) 955-

6623. 

 


